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Legislation and Electronic 
Conveyancing Update 

The introduction of the new conveyancing requirements and the launch of Electronic 
Conveyancing in South Australia is scheduled for Monday 4 July 2016. 

As detailed in Notice to Lodging Parties #188, in order to deal with work in progress, a 4 
month probationary (or transition) period will commence Monday 4 July 2016. 

To partner with and to assist industry professionals in explaining these changes to your 
clients, an Information Brochure has been developed for your use and dissemination.  

Further information regarding the new conveyancing requirements which will be 
introduced with the Real Property (Electronic Conveyancing) Amendment Act 2016 will be 
published later this week. 

Brenton Pike 
REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
Lands Titles Office
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